
 

 

Membership Release 

 

July 24, 2024 - Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe 

On Monday, July 22, 2024, President Reider and Vice President Weddell flew to New 
York to tour our cannabis operations; one located on the Mohawk reserve and one in 
Buffalo, New York. 

The Mohawk venture has been experiencing challenges similar to our own past 
growing issues with mold and humidity; however Native Nations New York is at a 
pivotal point in their operations that potentially will begin producing revenue for our 
nation within the next six months. In addition, President Reider would like to share 
his vision for the St. Maarten project during these cannabis discussions. 

President Reider would like to present an update to the Oyate at the following 
gatherings: 

Town Hall Meeting   Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 6 pm.  

 Community Gathering  Thursday, August 1, 2024 at 6 p.m. 

 General Council Meeting  Saturday, August 3, 2024 

 

Native Nations New York has provided us with their business and financial plan to 
share at this meeting, along with an update on our financial investment since its 
inception.  

We look forward to presenting these updates to you, the membership. 

 


